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RE: DA2022/0469 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108 

I would like to register my complaint against the proposed fish and chip shop redevelopment 
next to barrenjoey house. 

I have been a member of the Pittwater community for nearly 15 years and this building would 
severely undermine the character and charm of the area. It's far too large, dwarfs other 
buildings and sticks out. The new proposal does not address the feedback provided by the 
council previously. 

It would be a true tragedy and detriment to the local area if the proposed building were allowed 
to go ahead. On behalf of myself and other members of this community I implore you to reject 
this proposal and request serious modifications to the design. 
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